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To:  American Heritage Girls 

From:  The Association of Baptists for Scouting 

Date:  May 29, 2012 

Subject:  ABS Recognition of AHG as a Partner Scouting Organization 

 

 

 

At the annual meeting of the Association of Baptists for Scouting, May 29, 2012, the ABS 

officially voted to recognize the American Heritage Girls as a partner scouting organization. 

This is in keeping with the relationship AHG enjoys with the Boy Scouts of America as a 

result of the Memorandum of Understanding signed between the two parties in 2009. The 

Association of Baptists for Scouting is pleased to endorse the American Heritage Girls as a 

positive and distinctively Christian scouting alternative scouting organization that ministers to 

girls in grades K–12. It is our pleasure to recommend the American Heritage Girls to Baptist 

churches looking for a scouting ministry for girls in these age groups. 

 


